
 
 

Welcome at Fontys School of Engineering 

 

Dear student, 

 

In February you will start with your Electrical and Electronic Engineering education. We are glad you 

will be joining us. In this mail we explain the most important topics you need to know before you start. 

 

Fresh @ Fontys website 

To help you as much as possible, we have created the site Fresh @ Fontys. You will find all 

information regarding your enrolment, your first lesson week and lots more. Curious? Please click here 

to check it out. Especially, have a close look at the Laptop and Books section to discover what you 

need during your studies and the My First Week section to discover how your first week looks like and 

how you can plan your coming study year.  

 

Diploma check on February 2nd 

If you have a diploma from abroad, you need to show your diploma first before your enrollment 

process can be finalized. Therefore, we ask you to come to our student administration ER 0.47 on 

February 2nd and ask for Ms Karin van Gompel for the diploma check. If you cannot make February 2nd 

because you are not in The Netherlands yet, please make an appointment via 

engineeringeindhoven@fontys.nl.  

 

Introduction event on February 5th 

You already received a save the date mail for the introduction event on February 5th. Keep that date 

free and be in The Netherlands. More details will be shared by our student organization Innovum soon. 

 

Start study year gathering Electrical & Electronic Engineering on February 7th 

We organize a start study year gathering for the first year students (attendance is obligatory) where 

you will receive all information regarding the first lesson week, such as lesson schedule, study mentor 

and class lists. This gathering will be hosted at our Nexus building in room ER 0.01 (ground floor, 

room 1) on February 7th from 10.00h till 12.00h.  

 

COVID-19 and your arrival in The Netherlands 

The situation and guidelines resulting from the corona pandemic are constantly changing. Please click 

here to check the current Corona measures when you travel to The Netherlands. Electrical & 

Electronic Engineering has a balanced mix of theory and practice. Make sure you are in The 

Netherlands on time to make sure you do not miss an essential part of your study. If there are any 

problems in arriving in The Netherlands on time, inform us as soon as possible. 

 

New contact information                   

For the enrollment process, you have been using the studyengineering@fontys.nl mail address for 

questions and information. As you are now starting as a student, please ask any questions regarding 

your enrolment, dates or any other issues regarding your new education to our student administration 

office of Engineering Eindhoven: engineeringeindhoven@fontys.nl or by phone: +31(0)8850-77333. 

 

We wish you a challenging and fun study year!  
  

  

Sincerely,  
 
Fontys School of Engineering 
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